PRC Members Selected to 2017-18 CBPR Partnership Academy
Cohort

Recently, it was announced that Dr. Latrice Rollins of the MSM Prevention Research Center
(PRC) and PRC Community Coalition Board member Thomas Cotton are one of 12
community-academic two-person teams from across the country to be accepted to engage in
the 2017-18 cohort of the Community-Based Participatory Research (CBPR) Partnership

Academy.

Rollins and Cotton are currently participating in the week-long intensive course at the
University of Michigan from July 16-21, 2017, and look forward to using the training and tools
through this opportunity to strengthen and expand the PRC'’s collaborative work around
community re-entry.

The Detroit Urban Research Center established the CBPR Partnership Academy, which is
funded by the National Institutes of Health and is a multi-faceted training and mentoring
program designed for new community-academic partnerships that are interested in exploring
and engaging in a CBPR approach to eliminate health inequities in their communities.

For more information about the CBPR Partnership Academy, please visit
https://www.detroiturc.org/expertise-programs/cbpr-partnership-academy.html.
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